
REQUEST FOR QUALIFICATIONS #375  

FOR 

SOILS AND MATERIALS TESTING 

SERVICES  
 

The San Bernardino City Unified School District 

(“District”), Facilities Management Department, is 

requesting proposals from those interested in providing 

professional Soils and Materials Testing (“Services”).  

Copies of the Request for Qualifications (“RFQ”) can be 

obtained via e-mail, when requested to the email address 

below, or from the District’s web sites: 

https://sbcusd.com/district_offices/business_services_div

ision/Purchasing; www.sbcusdfacilities.com. The 

proposals must be received at the email address below no 

later than April 28, 2022 by 3:00 P.M. Pacific Time.  

All qualified providers of services described in the RFQ, 

including the local firms/individuals are encouraged to 

participate in this process and submit their proposals.   The 

District, at its sole discretion, reserves the right to reject 

any proposals received after the deadline stated herein. 

Proposals are ONLY being accepted electronically to 

the email address below. 

The subject line of your email should clearly state:  

 

RFQ #375 FOR SOILS AND MATERIALS 

TESTING SERVICES 
 

SAN BERNARDINO CITY UNIFIED SCHOOL DISTRICT 

Facilities Planning and Development  

956 West 9th Street 

San Bernardino, California 92411 

Contact: Renita Oliveira 

(909) 261-3917 

Email:  renita.oliveira@sbcusd.k12.ca.us  
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